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PUBLIC NOTICE

RESUMPTION OF THE ISSUANCE OF FOREIGN INVESTMENT APPLICATIONS AND
FOREIGN EMPLOYEE EMPLOYMENT PERMITS.

The Ministry is pleased to advise that the temporary halt on the following services will be RESUMED on
Thursday, 23" January 2025;

1. Issuance of Foreign Investment Certificates (FICs)
2. Issuance of Foreign Employee Employment Permits (FEEPs)

All applicants are reminded of the importance of providing all the required documents as any incomplete
application will not be considered. The information on the process and required documents are found on

We thank you for your patience and for further information, please contact the Ministry on telephone 20441
or 20442,
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